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In a complex multipolar and interconnected global
community, President Marcos Jr.’s engagements
signal the administration's move to strengthen
the country's existing diplomatic relations while
expanding its networks. With an independent
foreign policy, the Marcos Jr. administration is
expected to keep its promise to prioritize the
national interest as the main driver of its
strategies. The West Philippine Sea continues to
be a focus of the country's foreign policy, with
maritime security increasingly becoming a point
of cooperation among states.
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President Marcos Jr. has repeatedly expressed his
intent to pursue an independent foreign policy
with national interests as the primordial guide. As
long as his administration meets that
requirement, the country's strategic
partnerships and alliances should not be
influenced by pressure and interference from
other states. It is shaped by the willingness of
states to engage in multilateral cooperation to
collectively respond to existing and future
challenges that may evolve in 2023.
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